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July 28, 2022 
 
Re:  Liberty Proposed Dale Valley Energy Facility 
 Drop-in Stakeholder Information Session – August 11, 2022, 12:00 PM - 8:00 PM 
 
Thank you for your ongoing participation in our proposed Dale Valley Energy Facility 
(the Project). You are receiving this letter because you have been identified as a 
stakeholder within our current Project area, and we are seeking your input to help 
inform our decisions as we develop the Project. As part of our public outreach 
program, we engage stakeholders within the community to discuss the Project details 
and benefits. 
 
ATTEND OUR PUBLIC EVENT: We want to hear your feedback to help us understand what 
is important to you as we move forward with the development of our proposed 150 
MW Wind Project. Please join us at our drop-in event where members of our 
development team will be available in-person to discuss various aspects of the 
Project during this session. The event will include team members from Liberty and 
LandSolutions, Project information poster boards, and opportunities to provide 
feedback. Light snacks and refreshments will also be provided. 
 
During the event, we will be following applicable state-regulated COVID-19 protocols, 
and masks and sanitizer will be readily available at the door. 
 

Date Location Address  Time 
August 11, 2022 B W’s Restaurant  11070 Perry Rd, 

Pavilion, NY 14525 
12:00pm – 8:00 pm 

*Light snacks and refreshments will be available 
 
CONTACT US: We are available to address any questions you may have. Please 
contact us at DaleValleyEnergy@algonquinpower.com or 1 (833) 690-0203. Further 
information about the Project, including maps, is available on www.dalevalleyenergy.com 
website. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Olivia Neter 
Project Developer 

http://www.dalevalleyenergy.com/

